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Thank You Morocco Eye Camp Medical Team!

We are so pleased to share that through our recent Morocco Eye Camp, which was
held at the Hôpital Hassan II in Fnideq from April 29 to May 3, our dedicated medical
team was able to provide 99 sight-restoring/life-changing surgeries including 19
strabismus surgeries to correct eye misalignment (commonly referred to as crossed
eyes).

Thank you to our volunteer doctors, Dr. David Yi, Dr. Dong-wouk Park, and Dr.
Hyunjin Shin, and the rest of the medical team for transforming lives!

Vision Care USA is Now Accepting Applications for
Our Summer Internship!
Vision Care is a global health NGO dedicated to restoring sight and preventing
blindness in developing countries. We work throughout Africa, Asia, Central and South
America, with HQ offices in New York City, USA, and Seoul, Korea. 
 
We are pleased to announce a summer part-time hybrid internship program based at
our headquarters in New York City.  As an intern, you will have the opportunity to
support our medical teams in their surgical, educational, and outreach programs.

http://visioncareusa.org


 
This is a paid internship position and we encourage motivated high school and
college students as well as recent college graduates with an interest in public health
or medical fields to apply. Strong writing skills and graphic design experience are
preferred.
 
If interested, please email your resume and cover letter to Amy Ahn at
amyahn@vcs2020.org. Applications will be accepted through June 15, and decisions
will be made on a rolling basis. 

2024 Eye Camp & Phaco Training Course (PTC)
Schedules
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